
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Paris, 9 March 2011 

 

 

 

 

 
The Board of Directors of Groupama, that met today to examine Consob opinion, has 

mandated the General Direction to study the possible options for the negotiation of a new 

agreement with the Ligresti family which responds to the constraints set by Consob. 
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